
 

July 25, 2011 
 
 
 
Mr. David Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 
Re:  Docket UE-110667 
 
 
Executive Director and Secretary Dave Danner: 

Per my comment during the Workshop for Docket UE-110667, DRA serves as 
financial advisor to the Washington Housing Finance Commission and the 
Sustainable Energy Trust.  The California Assembly Bill I referred to allows averaging 
of solar power generation among government facilities is AB 2466 (Laird), and went 
into effect in 2009.  This link to the Pacific Gas and Electric website explains 
implementation of the Bill's  provisions:   
http://www.pge.com/b2b/newgenerator/ab2466/.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
David Rosen, Ph.D. 
Principal 
 
 
 
CC: Kim Herman, WSHFC 
 David Clifton, WSHFC 


